
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29 June 2015 

 

 

Review of the Water Charge Rules  

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

GPO Box 520 

Melbourne Vic 3001 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam  

 

The National Farmers’ Federation supports the views expressed in the National 

Irrigators’ Council submission to the review of the water charge rules.   

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

TONY MAHAR 

Deputy Chief Executive  

 


